
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAI/CMI 

Monday 22nd February 2021 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

I hope that you and your family have been able to find some time to relax over the half term break.  I 
wanted to write to you today to confirm arrangements for Monday 22/02/21.  There have been no 
changes or announcements over the half term break from the Government.  What this means is that 
we pick up tomorrow where we left off before the half term break. 

For the majority of pupils, this means working online at home following their usual timetable.  All live 
lessons will be posted in the usual way using the Teams platform.  Any additional resources will be 
available in FOLDR. 

If you have a place in our critical worker and vulnerable pupil provision, this will open at the usual 
time.  Breakfast club is available for pupils attending this provision from 7.45 a.m. 

Hopefully we will get clear guidance tomorrow from Central Government regarding the return of 
pupils to school.  As soon as further details are known, we will share what the impact of these will 
be for our pupils, families and staff. 

Regards 

Mr. D. Airey 

 

Headteacher 
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